
Friday 13th October 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

Y6 trip to Bridlington School

As part of our art topic, we have arranged for both Year 6 classes to visit Bridlington School to take part in a 
photography lesson taught by the art staff using specialist equipment.

The classes will leave at approximately 12:25 following an early lunch and will return at approximately 15:20. We 
will be walking so children will need to make sure they bring a coat with a hood and sensible shoes in case of rain. 
Should we be delayed on our return, we will send a message to let you know.  

6LH will be going on Tuesday 24th October. 

Thank you,

Year 6 Team


